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August 15, 2022 
 
Mr. Daniel Keeler, P.E. 
Senior Public Health Engineer  
Dutchess County Department of Behavioral and Community Health 
85 Civic Center Plaza, Suite 106 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
 
RE: Kimmel Subdivision – Proposed 5-Lot Subdivision  
 325 Pine Ridge Drive  

Subject Parcel Tax IDs: 6256-04-624258, 608305, & 647304 (±12.95 acres)  
 Town of Wappinger, Dutchess County, New York 
 
Dear Mr. Keeler: 
 

Attached are one (1) set of plans, one (1) Engineer’s Report, one (1) short EAF, a $2,975 check 
from Hudson Land Design (Check #1989) for application fee, and a CD with all submitted 
documents for the above referenced project.  This project involves a five-lot subdivision creating 
four new building lots that requires construction of a new sewage disposal systems (SDS) and 
drinking water wells for the proposed single-family residences.  Lot 1 will comprise of the existing 
home, which requires design of a reserve septic system. 

On behalf of the applicant, we request that your Department review the above materials in 
consideration of approval for the arrangements of sewage disposal and water supply. Should you 
have any questions, please feel free to call my direct line at 845-765-8988.     

Sincerely, 

 
Eric S. Rogge, P.E. 
Senior Engineer 
 
 

cc: Tim Kimmel, Applicant (via email) 
Michael A. Bodendorf, P.E. (HLD file) 


